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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2017 

Ms. Marnique Heath 

Chair, Historic Preservation Review Board 

Office of Planning 

1100 4th Street SW, Suite E650 

Washington, DC 20024 

historic.preservation@dc.gov  

RE: 2320-2330 S Street NW (HPRB #17-137) 

Dear Chair Heath, 

At its regular meeting on May 15, 2017, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D (“ANC 

2D” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 2 of 2 

Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 

Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (2-0-0): 

ANC 2D approves the latest proposals for the Pope and Wood Houses at 2320 and 

2330 S Street NW, presented at this evening’s meeting and outlined further in a 

May 8, 2017 letter to the ANC. We commend the design team on all their efforts 

to provide not only an aesthetically and historically beautiful property but also a 

property designed to accommodate the concerns of neighbors as the construction 

goes forward. 

Commissioners David Bender (2D01@anc.dc.gov) and Ellen Goldstein 

(2D02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

David Bender 

Chair 
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